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Cronulla High School  
Works notification | 26 May 2023 

NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

Works continues to upgrade Cronulla High School to deliver 10 new permanent learning spaces, a new 
canteen, new administration areas and upgraded student and staff amenities. 

Concrete pour Friday 2 June  

We are expecting to pour the concrete slab of the new building on Friday 2 June 2023.    

The concrete pour is expected to take about 8 hours and will see approximately 20 trucks deliver and 
pour over 150 cubic meters of concrete to the base of the new building.  

The trucks will be delivering concrete approximately every 30 minutes and will be parked on the car 
park located at Mitchell Road car park within Wanda Reserve. Trucks will be parked in a designated 
waiting area with no more than 2 trucks parked at a time. 

Temporary lighting will be placed inside the construction site facing away from neighbouring houses. 
The light will be used as a precautionary measure within working hours between 7 am and 6 pm. 

Traffic control will be in place during the day to safely guide vehicles in and out of the construction site.  
Signage will be placed along Bate Bay Road and Kirkwood Road (please see map below).  
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